Susan Marie De Los Santos

From: Limited Competition

Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 10:59 AM

To: Limited Competition

Cc: Michael Dougher; Johannes A Van Reenen; Margaret Jane Slaughter; Julie Coonrod;

‘cford@salud.unm.edu’; 'cmason@salud.unm.edu’; 'CMisenar@salud.unm.edu’;
'SLesansee@salud.unm.edu’; Elly Van Mil; Allison Hagerman; UNM Office of Sponsored
Projects; Susan Marie De Los Santos; Monica Lynn Fishel; Steven Gangestad; Kevin
Malloy

Subject: RAPID RESPONSE: Limited Competition-Statements of Interest for NSF Collections in
Support of Biological Research (CSBR)

Good Morning,

The Office of the Vice President for Research is requesting statements of interest for the NSF "Collections in Support of
Biological Research (CSBR)" funding opportunity. The funding agency limits the number of proposals per institution to
three (3). See the following link for further details: http://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2014/nsf14564/nsf14564.pdf

This is a RAPID RESPONSE call. If you are interested in submitting a proposal please send a one page statement of
interest via e-mail to limited@unm.edu by 5:00 p.m., Tuesday July 29, 2014. Based on the e-mail responses received,
the Limited Competition Management Team may announce an additional “Rapid Response” call for

preproposals. Please distribute this notice to departments and individuals whom you believe would be interested.

The deadline for full proposals to the agency is August 11, 2014.

Limited Competitions Management Team

Monica Fishel — 505-277-8114
Susan De Los Santos — 505-277-0272



